From 1July 2023 it is illegal* to

supply the following single-use products:

Plastic tableware
(plates, bowls and cutlery)

Alternatives

Reusable or paper
tableware

Plastic produce bags
used to pack fresh fruits and
vegetables®

Reusable or paper
bag, or no bag

Plastic drinking straws*

Reusable or paper
straw, or no straw

Plastic produce labels
(phase-out begins)

Label-free produce,
or home-compostable labels
by mid-2025



